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May 2018
Dear Applicant,

Thank you for the interest shown in our advertisement for Classteachers. 

Boxgrove and Kidbrooke Park Primary schools have now been working in partnership for nearly six years. We have a clear shared vision for the success of our pupils, staff and communities - a vision that is now realised on a daily basis. 

Our partnership is highly regarded. We are regularly involved in supporting other schools and take pride in the legacy this creates for pupils locally. We have worked hard to provide a student-focused approach to teaching, underlined with a caring ethos. Our strong leadership teams and modern facilities are moving us towards an ‘outstanding’ service. As a partnership of schools, we aim to make a positive impact on the lives of children who come from some of the poorest areas in the capital.
We are looking to appoint enthusiastic and hard-working practitioners to bring excellence and enjoyment, and to ensure teaching and learning in our schools continues to improve.  Candidates will have a commitment to continued professional development, a drive for scholastic excellence and will enable all children to make progress no matter what their starting point may be.
We can offer you a welcoming, inclusive environment; well-resourced and modern facilities; first class CPD and support with opportunities to develop your career further and children who are eager to learn.
Please do not hesitate to phone me to ask any questions or to make an appointment to visit.
The closing date for applications is Wednesday 2nd May 2018 and only short listed candidates will be contacted. 
I would like to wish you good luck in your application. 

Yours sincerely,

Holly Broughton

Executive Headteacher

Boxgrove Road, Abbey Wood, London, SE2 9JP


Tel	0208 310 1912


Fax	0208 312 9705


� HYPERLINK "mailto:sao@boxgrove.greenwich.sch.uk" �sao@boxgrove.greenwich.sch.uk�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.boxgrove.greenwich.sch.uk" �www.boxgrove.greenwich.sch.uk�








Hargood Road, Kidbrooke, London, SE3 8HS


Tel	020 8856 8315


 Fax	 020 8856 5339


         info@kidbrookepark.greenwich.sch.uk


www.kidbrookepark.greenwich.sch.uk 









